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In this Issue: 

  Cyber Safety Presentation 

  Spring Fundraiser Update 

  Fun Lunches 

  Upcoming Events:  

 Cyber Safety Presentation: April 18th 

 Fun Lunch: April 24th   

 Next Meetings:  Monday, April 15th 

and Monday, May 13th 7:00-8:00pm 

 

Spring Fundraiser Update: 

A reminder that The Bison Run Parent Advisory Committee is holding a Spring Fundraiser through Glenlea Greenhouses. Proceeds 

from this fundraiser will go towards the school playground initiative. The deadline to order is April 15th, with pick up from the school 

on the afternoon of May 21st. Please follow these simple steps to shop and pay online at www.glenleagreenhouses.com: 

1. On their homepage select Spring Fundraiser. 2. After you are finished shopping, go 

to the cart page and select “to support & pick up at a fundraiser group”. 3. Select  

“Bison Run School PAC” from the fundraiser group drop down menu. 4. Lastly, check 

the checkbox to indicate all of the information is correct and click check out & pay. 5. 

Input your name, email and preferred payment method. (Visa or Mastercard or by 

INTERAC e-transfer to Glenlea Greenhouses.).  An email confirmation will be sent to 

the email address you provided at checkout, confirming the delivery date and location 

as well as the products ordered.  Thank you for your support!   
 

Fun Lunches: 

The monthly Fun Lunches are a Parent Advisory Council fundraising initiative, where students and staff can place lunch orders from 

various restaurants through an online ordering platform (Healthy Hunger) to be delivered directly to the school. This month’s Fun 

Lunch will be on Wednesday, April 24th, with options for ordering from Kentucky Fried Chicken (KFC). Orders are to be placed 

through Healthy Hunger: www.healthyhunger.ca, and the deadline to order is Friday, April 19. We will be looking for parents/

guardians available to volunteer during the fun lunch on April 24th between 10:45am to 12:30pm to assist with distributing the food 

orders. If you are available, please contact the Bison Run PAC at: bisonrunpac@outlook.com. Thank you to the parents who 

volunteered their time to assist with the March Fun Lunch. All proceeds from the April and May Fun Lunches are going to support the 

2024 Bison Run Grade 8 graduation celebration. We are happy to support this exciting event for the first cohort of students to 

graduate from Bison Run school! 
 

 

Consider coming out to a meeting this spring. Meetings are a great way to meet other parents from the school, and to hear directly 

from the school principal and vice-principal about what is happening at the school.   If you have questions, concerns or comments 

please contact us at bisonrunpac@outlook.com. 

 

Please check out the school website (under the Community tab) for meeting minutes and follow our social media profiles at 

BisonRunPAC (Instagram) and Bison Run Parent Advisory Council (Facebook) for updates. 
 

Upcoming Events:  Cyber Safety Presentation : Thursday, April 18th 6:00-7:30pm at Bison Run School 
 

Fun Lunch: Wednesday, April 24th (Kentucky Fried Chicken) 
 

 

Next Meetings: Monday, April 15th and Monday, May 13th,  7:00-8:00pm in Bison Run School Library  

Cyber Safety Presentation  
 

We are excited to announce that there will be a Cyber Safety Presentation 

for Bison Run School parents delivered by Constable Foltz on Thursday, 

April 18th from 6:00-7:30pm at Bison Run School. Constable Foltz gave a 

similar presentation to all grade 5-8 Bison Run students.  

Topics to be covered include social media safety issues, cyber safety and 

the law, how to address online bullying, and ways to help your child made 

good online choices. The presentation will run from approximately 6:00-

7:00pm, and there will be time for you to ask Constable Foltz questions 

from 7:00-7:30pm.  

Visit us at the Bison Run Parent Advisory Council table before or after the presentation to sign up 

to join our email list, or to ask us any questions about the Bison Run PAC or the playground initia-

tive.  

mailto:bisonrunpac@outlook.com

